THE PENNSYLVANIA STATE UNIVERSITY

COLLEGE OF HEALTH AND PHYSICAL EDUCATION UNIVERSITY PARK, PENNSYLVANIA 16802

The Center for Locomotion Studies (CELOS)

Room 10, Intramural Building

 Telephone
 814-865-1972

 Telex
 9103804301
 PENN
 ST
 CELOS

 Compuserve EasyPlex
 76566,3233

September 28, 1987

Dr. Bill Thorton
Astronaut Office
LBJ Space Center
Houston, TX 77058

Dear Dr Thornton:

I am enclosing the draft copy of our final report on the shuttle treadmill kinematics project. As you will see indicated in the text, there are one or two places where we need some more information. We would also be glad to receive your comments on the report particularly if there are errors that we have missed.

The preferred "press date" with the final copy is Wednesday October 7 so that you may have a week to read it over, unless you need the final copy by an earlier deadline - which can easily be arranged. If this is the case, please call me at your convenience with any comments you may have. Otherwise a response by letter would be fine.

I look forward to your comments.

Sincerely,

Peter R. Cavanagh, Ph.D. Professor and Director